


MINUTES FOR
WORTH COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
PUBLIC HEARING
HELD ON THURSDAY, JUNE 19, 2014
AT 103 ELDRIDGE STREET
[bookmark: _GoBack]AT 6:30 P.M.


The Worth County Board of Education met on Thursday, June 19, 2014, at 6:30 p.m. in the Worth County Board Room for a public hearing to serve as notice of the property tax increase.  The Worth County Board of Education tentatively adopted a millage rate which will require an increase in property taxes by .25 percent.

All concerned citizens were invited to attend the second of three public hearings on this tax increase.

Chairman Jenkins called the meeting to order.         

Board Members present were William Jenkins, Randy Bacon, Jerry Jones and William Oliver.  Board Member, Melvin Jefferson, was absent.  Also in attendance was in-coming Superintendent of Schools, Cecila Kay Mathews.  Dr. Barbara Thomas, Superintendent of Schools, was absent.  

MILLAGE RATE/PROPERTY TAX INCREASE

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION

None

ADJOURN

Randy Bacon made the motion to adjourn.   Jerry Jones seconded the motion and it carried unanimously.
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